
NSF Requiring New Format for Researcher Bio 

 

Starting on October 23, 2023, all NSF grant and contract applications must include a research bio 

created through the SciENcv system, an online biographical sketch program.  The system is 

available now and is integrated with other research-related systems that you can access it 

through.  It also helps with development of some other federal grant application bios and related 

grant documents.  For more information on SciENcv, click the link below to SRS’s info page and 

scroll down to open the subsection titled “Building a SciENcv Biosketch from Existing Profiles – 

05/18/23”.   

 

SRS AnSRS4U page 

 

https://srs.tamu.edu/resources/ansrs4u/

